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LIME WOOD PRIMARY
NEWSLETTER

Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

Another busy week for us all.  This week we welcomed our Chair of Trustees for 
a visit to the school along with our Director of Education.  They were impressed with
all of the children’s learning over the course of the year and were particularly proud of
the children’s outcomes last week in our work on ‘The World around Me’.  This week we
also celebrated World Book Day with the teaching staff coming in dressed as well
known characters from traditional tales.  We thought they looked fantastic!  We spent
the day sharing stories, visiting the library, making bookmarks and engaging in
Literacy based activities which were enjoyed by all.  Miss Ingrams and Mrs Holdsworth
met with a number of children to ask them questions about Reading - finding out what
sorts of stories they enjoy, if they have favourite characters and authors and what
helps them to read.  The feedback from the children was fantastic!  The children have,
again, thoroughly enjoyed their core text; The Three Little Pigs which we hope you can
see from our learning showcase on page 2! 

We also had a visit from a parent LAC governor focusing on all things Attendance and Behaviour - it was
great to share the school’s approach and processes and discuss ideas.  The visit will be fed back to the LAC
team at our next meeting later in the term.

Next week we are delighted to welcome representatives from Showbie for a parent workshop following
your feedback from the Showbie survey conducted earlier in the academic year.  We will be sharing
information about Showbie, offering you an opportunity to ask questions as well as sharing our approach
to using Showbie next year when your child/ren are in Year 1.  We really hope to see you come along!  

In addition, we will be celebrating World Maths Day on Thursday where the children will be introduced to
and play a range of mathematical board games.  We will also be raising funds for Comic Relief by inviting
everyone to wear red on Friday (suggested donation £1).

Continued thanks for your support and have a wonderful weekend. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/limew00d
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

ATTENDANCE
We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

w/c 4.3.24
Hundred Acre Wood Class 

96.8%
Neverwood Forest Class 

96.3%
Whole school, Year to date: 97.9%

Please speak to us if we can help with any attendance
matters.  We are here to help. 

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK

14th March - Showbie & EdTech Workshop - 9am - Come
along!  Showbie representatives will be on hand to answer
your questions and we will be sharing information about
Showbie use in Y1!

15th March - World Maths Day 

16th March - Red Nose Day in aid of Comic Relief - Wear
RED and donate £1

Keep an eye out for information about booking your
parents evening slot next week!

This week, the news has been reporting on the importance
of allergy information being shared.  

Is your child’s information up to date?  
Do you need to share any new information about your child
for our medical and/or dietary records?

Please let us know by emailing LWPoffice@watschools.org.uk 

Alex, Aslan, 
Zahra & Maxwell

Kyan, Emmanda,
Aleena & Anthony 

TEAMWORK 
We have been delighted with the way

that children have been working
together collaboratively to build and

use the construction resources together. 
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Don’t miss out...Keep up to date
with all our latest news!

COMMUNITY   

Erith Town FC invite our
school community to attend
their non-league day match

against Whitstable Town.
23rd March 2024 - 3pm

Book the date in your diary
and enjoy the fun!

https://twitter.com/limew00d
https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/

